
Quinovic Property Management sign on as Premier Principal Sponsor of the Dunes Trust 

The Dunes Trust is delighted to announce that Quinovic Property Management has entered into a formal 
sponsorship programme with the Trust over the next five years. Quinovic sponsored the Dunes Trust student 
study award in 2012 and as the new Premier Principal Sponsor will see this award continued, as well as contributing 
towards the running of the Trust. This enables the Trust to continue to get the most from our research projects and 
support dune restoration work and Coastcare groups throughout the country. 
 
“We are really excited about the opportunities this will bring to the Trust,” Chair Mark Dean said “Quinovic has 
supported our work for some years now and this new development is fantastic for the Trust. This partnership shows 
how business and the non-profit sector can work together and provide great outcomes for dune restoration work 
nationwide.”. 
 
Quinovic General Manager Sales and Marketing, Stuart Robb, said the partnership with the Dunes Trust was a 
milestone in the property management company’s development since 1988 into the largest New Zealand-owned 
residential property management firm. 
 
“With the support of our franchise network around the country, we’re excited to be able to make a real difference 
to the work of the Dunes Trust and the many thousands of volunteers who are helping save our coastal dunes. In 
addition to providing financial support we’re keen to help increase awareness of the Trust’s work,” said Mr Robb. 
 
“It’s apparent that we’re going to be relying increasingly on our dunes to protect the land and our communities from 
erosion by the sea, just as our business is based on managing our clients’ properties for the future.” 
 


